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Week of October 4, 2019



	
Fall is here!  We sure got enough rain this week.  The temperature sure changes from morning to afternoon!  Make sure your child wears warm, outdoor clothing as the weather can change quickly.  

In reading and writing we were working on character traits.  We talked about what the characters are really like.  We also are working on relating the story to our lives, other stories, and the real world.  As you read with your child, have them make these connections

In math we continue to work on multiplication and division of  0, 1, 2, 5, 9, 10’s and will add 3’s next week.  Problem solving word problems is what we struggle most on and if we are multiplying or dividing.  Continue working on the addition and subtraction a few times a week and pull out a few multiplication cards to work on at night!  You do not have to do them all.  Having your child work on 5 that are harder mixed in with easy ones. 


Your child has a reading group book with other books of their choice.  They must read to you (or to themselves if they are higher than a level O) every night. They have this book to read over for a few days so they read with fluency and understanding. After they read to you, have them retell you the story/facts using complete sentences.  Also ask them how the characters were feeling in the story and why they were feeling this way or things they learned.

Ask your child about out the computer programs they have been working on at school and are able to use at home also for free.
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